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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Halloween is almost here and then will be over and you need to get that
candy out of your house!!!   We can help you out.  Student Government
representatives will be collecting unwanted/unused candy.  Student
Government will be meeting to create goodie bags for the veterans/seniors
in a local assisted living facility.

If you are interested in donating candy, please send  them in with
your child by November 9 as that is the afternoon we will be meeting to
create the bags along with Veterans Day cards.  Thanks in advance for
your help in this project.  Remember there is no school Nov 4 and 5 so plan
to send in the items as soon as you can.  We appreciate it.

Please contact Mrs. Falvo at bfalvo@sapublicschools.com if you
have any questions.

Thank you,
Sean Dunphy
Principal ~ SAES
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